
 
 

Friday, October 3rd is our annual Homecoming 
Alumni event and football game! Please stop by and 

celebrate with our staff and students. The Alumni 
event will be in the Commons starting at 5:30 p.m. 

The football game will follow. Go EAGLES! 
We look forward to seeing you there! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


